
Chaddesley Corbett Endowed  

Primary School  
Newsletter                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                    Issue 6 - 27th October 2023                           https://www.ccschool.co.uk/  

Here is a round up of some of the fabulous things the children have been                             

doing this half term. 

Have a happy and safe half term holiday and we look forward to seeing everyone               

back in school on Monday 6th November 2023 

The children at Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary 
School had a wonderful time on World Mental Health Day on 

10th October as they explored a range of activities planned 
for and prepared by the well-being ministers from each year 
group. The activities were designed to promote positive 

mental health, self-regulation and most importantly to 'get 
talking'. The activities included; sensory play and exploration 
using homemade playdough and orbeeze, mindfulness col-

ouring, fidget toys, yoga, a colourful reading den and a 
range of resources for proprioception which means 'our 
body's ability to sense movement, action, and location'. 

Many of these activities are featured in the ARC as part of a 
sensory integrated environment. Our 'get talking' tea and 

cake afternoon was very busy with barely a crumb left; thank you!  We raised a 

fabulous £136.20 to donate to the Young Minds, children's mental health 
charity. 

Here are some examples of children enjoying mindfulness colouring, using 
fidget toys and using movement to support sensory regulation. (Proprioception, 
otherwise known as kinesthesia, is your body's ability to sense movement, 

action, and location).  

Thank you everyone who 
attended our school sports 
days in September. We 
received some very positive 
feedback and watched 

many of you supporting the children and enjoying the 
events. The children enjoyed a mixture of team events 
and competitive races this year which I feel worked 
really well. All the children tried their best, never gave 
up and supported each other. 
 

Our overall winners this year were Malvern House 
who won by over 300 
points. All the children 

had a great time and shared their favourite memories of 
the day with their friends and teachers. 

This half term, 
the Kiddermin-

ster Harriers 
Football Club 
have been 

coming into 
school to provide fun sessions for each year 
group.  Hear are 

Year 3 enjoying 
their football  
session with the 

Kidderminster 
Harriers.           

The children          
enjoyed learning 
some new skills 

and finding out how to 
work as a team. Many  
children have           

expressed an            
interest in football        
and are more than 

welcome to attend our 
after-school football 
clubs next half term. 

Please see Mr Pedwell 
for details. 



Year 2 Multi Skills Event 

On Friday 13th October, 

Year 2 were invited to 

take part in a Multi Skills 

Festival at King Charles I 

School alongside three 

other schools. The children participated in a number of 

different activities including sit-down volleyball, a      

penalty shoot out, jumping,  

throwing, hurdles and a variety         

of  obstacle course style games. 

They did really well and used a lot 

of the skills taught in their PE  

lessons to help them. They were 

very well behaved and thoroughly 

enjoyed  the morning. 

Bonfire Night Menu  

On Monday 6th November, Shire Services are            

providing a special Bonfire Night Menu for lunch. 

Please book and pay via your ParentPay account in 

the usual way if you’d like to book this for your child. 

Pupils eligible for Free School Meals and Pupils in 

Years Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 will just need to let their 

teacher know on the day if they’d like a school meal.  

There is no charge as it is included in the Universal   

Infant Free School Meals Scheme. 

 

SEND Drop-in 
 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND Drop-in on the following days:- 
 

Tuesdays - 8.45am - 10am &                               

Thursdays - 2.30pm - 4pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to discuss any   

      concerns you have about your child’s educational needs. 

We're delighted to have our application        

accepted by Tesco to be one of the schools 

to receive a community grant. There are 

three levels of grant available and the school 

who gets the most votes get the highest 

amount. 

This is where you all come in:- 

When you, your family and friends in the local area shop in Tesco, 

please ask them to request a blue token from Tesco staff. 

Within local stores, there will be a display with three schools all vying 

for people's votes. Please put your token in the Chaddesley Corbett 

Endowed Primary School slot and help us to win BIG!!  

Please share with local friends and family too.  

Thank you. 

Year 4 enjoyed being engineers this   half 

term when they took part in a STEM   work-

shop in school. They learned about the 

jobs of civil engineers and were tasked with 

designing and building devices for moving 

bridges into place. The  pupils' focus, prob-

lem solving skills and imagination was out-

standing and we ended up with some fan-

tastic cranes and other vehicles that 

would do the job. Hopefully we've inspired 

some  engineers of the future! 

On Monday 6th November  Tempest          

Photography will be coming into school to 

take portraits and siblings. 
 

Please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform.  If it is a          

PE day please send your child into school in  their normal School         

Uniform and bring their PE Kit with them to get changed into. 
 

For Nursery and Pre-School children, if this is a day they don’t                  

usually attend, you are more than welcome to bring them in just            

for the photograph to be taken. The photographer will be                          

ready from 8.45am in the school hall. 

Thank you everyone who joined 

us for the Harvest Festival , it 

was lovely to see everyone.   
 

A big well done to all the             

children in EFYS & KS1 for their 

fantastic performances. 
 

We would like to praise all of the children for their  

excellent behaviour during the assembly and thank 

you to everyone for all your kind donations of produce 

which have been passed on to the Kidderminster Food 

Bank to help local families. The Staff at the               

Kidderminster Food Bank asked us to pass on their 

thanks and to let you know how grateful they are. 
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